
 

This is A.J. Muttillo, principal of Leesville Road High School, with an important message for 9th grade 

families regarding opening events occurring at school this week.  A copy of this message is posted on our 

website and will be emailed and text messaged for families who have set up their accounts and for 

whom we have correct contact information.   

Tomorrow, August 23, we will host Pride Launch, our freshman orientation program.  In addition to 9th 

graders, students new to Leesville are welcome to attend.  Registration for all participants is from 7:30-

8:15. A parent informational session in the auditorium will take place at the same time students are 

participating in their activities.  Pride Launch presentations will end at 10:00, when you will have time to 

tour the school and locate your student’s classes. It is very important to the flow of this event that all 

parents and students park in the student parking lot behind the school adjacent to the football and 

baseball stadiums. It will be your first left when you turn onto O’Neal Rd. from Leesville Rd.  We will 

have students and faculty in place to help direct you to the appropriate parking lot.  PowerSchool parent 

access transfers with you from WCPSS middle schools.  If you did not establish a PowerSchool parent 

account when your student was in middle school, bring a photo ID tomorrow and we will provide you 

with access on the spot.   

Our Open House and Meet the Teacher Night for all students will be this Thursday August 24th. There is 

an opening session in the gym at 6:00.  Beginning at 6:30, you will follow your student’s class schedule. 

You will visit each classroom for 15 minutes, where you will receive important curriculum and 

procedural information from each teacher.  The open house will end just before 8:00.  An agenda is 

posted on our website.  It will be helpful for you to know your child’s 1st period teacher and room 

number.  You will receive a schedule in 1st period with the rest of your child’s classes. 

We look forward to seeing you soon.  Thank you. 

 

 

 


